On Wednesday, September 9, we will begin Phase 2 of our reopening! Every student will need to
preregister for class to help us safely prepare. See the link below to register.

If you also have a preschool or elementary age child, please park in the back of the church. At
this time check in for children will be located inside the back doors by the kitchen. We ask that
students enter through the back door next to the elevator (see posted signs).

If you do NOT have a preschool or elementary age child, students will enter the front doors of
the church and proceed up the main stairwell to the Loft (room 212)

6:00-6:30pm Check in/Hangout:
e Upon entering the church, students are encouraged to walk directly up the main stairwell and
into the Loft (room 212)

e All ministry leaders/volunteers are highly encouraged to wear masks, but it is not required.

7:30pm Dismissal:
e To help limit the number of people in the hallways, students’ dismissal will be
staggered by small group classes.
e There are markers on the floor outside of classroom doors to help students keep distanced
and walk downstairs.
e Students will then exit out the back doors/stairwell or front door to the parking lot they
entered from.

Your pastors are committed to making sure that we do everything we possibly can to provide a safe
environment during these unique times. In addition to our normal stringent cleaning and safety
guidelines, here are some of the additional Student Ministry Safety Procedures for Phase 2 we have
put in place:

Safety measures for Student Ministry classrooms:

e Facilities/Housekeeping Ministry will continue to clean and disinfect each classroom and
open Student Ministry spaces before use utilizing disinfectant-filled electrostatic sprayers
and/or fogger machines.

e Hand sanitizers are located throughout the Loft and inside the classrooms for leaders and
students to sanitize hands as they enter the room.

e Every solid surface will be wiped down after the hour.

e Snacks/food will not be offered at this time.

e Furniture has been condensed to assist with social distancing and disinfecting.

Use this link to preregister your student: ~ Click Here
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Kyle at kyle.cfbc@gmail.com

Looking forward to seeing your family!

Kyle Clay+on
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